
FINAL CITIZEN PARTICIPATION REPORT 

Mesa Elliot Technology Park West Rezone 

ZON18-00806 

March 5, 2019 

 

Hearing Notification: 

 

1) A contact list for the second notification letter (hearing letter) (Attachment C) was 

developed for citizens and agencies in this area including: 

 All registered Neighborhood Associations within a half (1/2) mile. 

 Homeowner’s Associations within a half (1/2) mile of the project. 

 Property Owners – Focused on 1,000 feet from site. 

 

2) All persons listed in the notification contact list were mailed a letter describing the 

project, site plan, contact information, and hearing date, time, and location.  

 

3) The site was posted with one sign along the frontage of Ellsworth Road indicating the 

upcoming hearing information. 

 
 

Results: 

 To date we have received a total of one email requesting additional information (see 

below).  Email response sent with no response from interested party. 

 

 Other than the one email, we have not received any phone calls or any other additional 

forms of correspondence from interested citizens, associations, or other parties 

regarding the project. 

 
  



From: mike@eastmesapools.com <mike@eastmesapools.com>  

Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2019 11:05 AM 

To: Lisa Davis <Lisa.Davis@MesaAZ.gov> 

Subject: Mesa Elliot Tech Park West rezoning 

  

Hi Lisa, 

Is the section mentioned in the letter the area north of the new hospital up to the power 

lines?  Exactly what type of business are being proposed and what kind fell under the original 

zoning?   

My house looks over the wall directly south to the hospital so I'm VERY concerned on what's is 

planned and how badly it'll lower my property values. 

Regards, 

Michael Koenig, Owner 

East Mesa Pools, LLC 

Licensed, Bonded, Insured 

ROC 308780 

please excuse typos....sent from my Android device 
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